Dear Dorval 55+ Voyageurs Club Members,

All of us at Community Aid would like to express our gratitude to each of you for your generous donation of four hundred dollars (400\$) as well as the non-perishable food items.

With your ongoing support, we are able to help many individuals and families in Dorval. We appreciate your thoughtfulness and dedication towards our community.

On our behalf and as well'as those who benefited from your kindness, we wish you all a great year of travel.

Most cordially,

Ahabelle Lussier Malenfant

Division Chief

Dorval Community Aid

Veuillez noter que ceci n'est PAS un reçu officiel pour don Please note that this is NOT an official donation receipt